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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Manchester Ridge LLC et al. 
 

Unnamed Stream tributary to Alder Creek in Mendocino County 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a 
Public Hearing to Determine whether to Adopt a 

Cease and Desist Order 
and Impose an 

Administrative Civil Liability Complaint  
against 

Harriet Jean Piper, William Piper, Matthew Piper,  
Carole Canaveri, Kathleen Stornetta, and Manchester Ridge LLC  

 
The Public Hearing will commence  

on Monday, April 20, 2009, at 1:00 p.m 
in 

the Coastal Hearing Room 
Joe Serna, Jr./Cal-EPA Building 

1001 I Street, Second Floor 
Sacramento, CA 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 

The Hearing scheduled for April 20, 2009 has been POSTPONED.  Additionally, the pre-
hearing submittal deadline of 12 Noon, Tuesday, April 14, 2009, has been POSTPONED. 
 
PURPOSE OF HEARING 
 
The purpose of this hearing is for the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board 
or Board) to receive evidence relevant to determining whether to adopt, with or without revision, 
two enforcement measures proposed for issuance on July 10, 2008, relating to the alleged 
unauthorized diversion of water:  draft Cease and Desist Order 2008-00XX-DWR (CDO) and an 
Administrative Civil Liability (ACL) Complaint (Complaint) issued against Manchester Ridge LLC 
(Manchester) and against Harriet Jean Piper, William Piper, Matthew Piper, Carole Canaveri, 
and Kathleen Stornetta (Piper et al.). 
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
 
You will be notified of the new hearing date and pre-hearing submittal date when the hearing is 
rescheduled.  Questions concerning this postponement may be addressed to Staff Counsel 
Marianna Aue at (916) 327-4440, or by e-mail to maue@waterboards.ca.gov or Staff Engineer 
Jean McCue at (916) 341-5351, or by e-mail to jmccue@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 April 15, 2009            
Date:       Jeanine Townsend  

Clerk to the Board 
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